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Dear Interested Party: 

I wish to inform you that I have recently made a decision to construct the Lamoille-Talbot Trail 

on the Ruby Mountains Ranger District.  A copy of the Decision Memo is enclosed.  I want to 

thank all who have contributed to this effort and commented during the analysis.   

We expect to begin construction on this trail in the spring of 2010.  If you have any additional 

questions or concerns regarding this project please feel free to contact me at (775) 752-3357 or 

Project Leader Nancy Taylor at (775) 752-1705. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

/s/Gar Abbas    

GAR ABBAS   

District Ranger   

 

enclosure 


